
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Mayor and Council Members 

David Gray, Interim Director, Planning 

Department April 21, 2023

SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20221103-082 regarding naming the Austin History 
Center Reading Room 

 __ 

On November 3, 2022, Council passed Resolution No. 20221103-082 directing staff to honor the work 
and contributions of Betty Baker and Steve Sadowsky by giving the Austin History Center Reading Room 
the honorary name, "The Betty Baker and Steve Sadowsky Reading Room," and installing a 
commemorative plaque in their honor. This memo is to confirm that the Betty Baker and Steve 
Sadowsky Reading Room was officially renamed on January 29, 2023, and a commemorative plaque was 
installed at the reading room in honor of Baker and Sadowsky. This item is now completed.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-974-7836 or david.gray@austintexas.gov, or Joi 
Harden, Interim Zoning Officer, at 512-974-1617 or joi.harden@austintexas.gov.  

cc: Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager  
Andrea Bates, Acting Assistant Director, Planning Director 
Joi Harden, Interim Zoning Officer, Planning Department 
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